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Sharpen your Axe 
 
Any woodcutter or lumberjack worth his salt will take time to sharpen his axes and saws.   I once 
heard a story about a young man who was eager to start his career as a lumberjack.  He reported to 
work and worked hard the first day.  It was a great success and he felt good about his work. 
 
On the second day, he reported and the older guy working beside him was sharpening his axes and 
saws.  The young man thought it a waste of time, so he immediately went to work.  He was dropping 
trees left and right and the other guy was still sharpening.  He thought the older guy was wasting time.  
 
Around mid morning, he began to slow down.  Had no idea why.  He started working harder and 
harder to keep pace.  The older guy was at work again, working at a steady pace.  And dropping 
trees.  
 
Near the end of the day, the younger man was WORN OUT.  The older guy was still working steadily, 
and the OG won the war of dropping more trees.  The younger man couldn't understand it:  HE had 
the big biceps, HE had the stamina, HE had all of the tools.  HOW in the world could that older guy 
have won the race?? 
 
Because the older guy KNEW:  Sometimes you have to sharpen your axe.  If you continue to work 
and keep your nose to the grindstone without stopping to sharpen, you will grind yourself down to 
nothing.  How can you sharpen?  Well, what makes you relax?  Fishing?  Hunting?  A trip with the 
family?  Maybe LAUGHING??? 
 
Whatever you need to do, do it.  I believe with all of my heart that God wants each of us to take care 
of our own health, as much as we possibly are able.  What are you doing about that??? 
 
David 
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On November 8 from 2-4pm there will be drop-in box packing here at Ebenezer in 
the Parking Lot.  Bring your families to pack boxes. We will practice mask-wearing 
and social distancing with one family at a time per table packing boxes together. 

Health Team Guidelines for Ebenezer Baptist 
Please Social Distance When Possible 
1.      Everyone should wear a mask at all times. 
Doors open at 9:00 am  for   Worship.  
Ebenezerites, please exit Worship service with 
your mask on as soon as service ends. 
2.      Masks need to worn at all times in the Sunday School 
classes – 3K and older. 
3.      For Sunday School Children will be dropped off and 
picked up at the glass doors to  
Young Hall breezeway to limit the number of people in and out 
of Young Hall. 
4.      You are strongly encouraged to use an alcohol based hand 
sanitizer periodically,  
           especially when entering or leaving a building. 
5.      Please exercise social distancing and refrain from hugs, 
handshakes, etc….. 
6      No buffet style food service should be offered. All food 
servers should wear mask and gloves at all  times. 
Fellowship/coffee time will be suspended indefinitely. 

Ways to give your tithe 
 

  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office    
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

Financial Report Through February 21, 2021 
 
Year to date needs………...…..$243,643.68  

Year to date receipt……………$223,212.82 

 

 
Check your email for sign up links to 
the 9:15 and 10:30 services. There will 
be no Sunday School on Easter Sunday. 

 
March 6th 

9:00 am – 12 noon 

A group of 10 people is needed to help 
sort and pack books at OM Ships. Sign 
up at the Mission Table in the 
Welcome Center 
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Wednesday Nights  
-Children’s Missions  
& Music: 6:00 – 7:30 pm  
  (Drop off at the Welcome Center , 
masks need to be worn at all times, 
and RA/Mission Friend pick up at 
Young Hall. GA pick up at Pettigrew 
Hall.) 
 
-Youth: 6:00 – 7:30 pm 
 (Youth Assembly Building) 
 
-Adult Prayer Meeting: 6:15 pm  
(in the Chapel) 
 
-No Wednesday Night Supper will be 
served at this time. 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday, March 7, 2021 
We will have Baptism during 
Morning Worship at 9:15 am 

Womens Bible Study will begin 
Tuesday, March 2nd in the Youth 
Assembly Building at 6:00 pm 


